
WHAT’S NEW?
District planning meetings continued in the last 
month with District leadership, Bray, and Miron. These 
meetings focused on planning the integration of 
classroom technology within each of the spaces. One 
of the projects goal's is to make the technology flexible 
so the District can adapt as changes are made in the 
future. 

Elementary and middle school furniture planning 
kicked-off this month. This process will be begin 
by accessing existing reusable furniture as well as 
prioritizing which spaces should receive new furniture.
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WHAT’S NEXT?

• Meetings will continue as Bray and the District 
sort through final plan details and coordinate 
mechanical, electrical, and plumbing systems. 

• A progress set of construction documents (plan 
drawings) will be over 90% complete in early 
January. Final engineer coordination meetings will 
occur in early January.

• Final design drawings will be complete February 4, 
with a public bid process to follow. 

• The groundbreaking for the elementary and middle 
school projects will occur in Spring 2021, weather 
permitting.

• The project team discussed relocation of the existing internet utility 
connection that runs between the middle and elementary school.  This 
connection will need to be relocated in order for the addition and site 
improvements to be made. 

• The utility relocation needs to coincide with the timing of construction to 
be able to maintain internet services for all district buildings.

• Bray and the District discussed exterior signage goals for the elementary 
and middle schools.

• Bray and the District continue to refine the exterior material samples 
for the elementary and middle schools. This includes the selection of an 
accent brick to compliment the existing brick.

• Bray and elementary staff coordinated final quantity and location of 
marker and tack boards are being planned for in each space.

• At the December 14 plan review meeting, the Village of Wrightstown 
approved the plans. 

Planning & Design Highlights

Replacement of Fiber Lines in Preparation for Construction


